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MANATEE COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

 

SUBJECT/TITLE Ola Mae Sims Dog Park 
Irrigation DATE POSTED MC Website _______________ 

PROCUREMENT 
REPRESENTATIVE 

Thomas Couchois, 
Procurement Agent I 

DATE CONTRACT 
  SHALL BE 
AWARDED 

July 5, 2024 

DEPARTMENT Property Management  
AUTHORIZED BY 

DATE 

 
 
 
Jacob Erickson, Purchasing Official REQUISITION NO. R085066 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a 
value of $29,670.00 with Green Construction Technologies, Inc. for the provision of Ola Mae Sims Dog Park 
Irrigation.   
 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 
Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, 

ordinances, resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 
BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure Ola Mae Sims 
Dog Park Irrigation from Green Construction Technologies, Inc without conducting a competitive solicitation 
process for the following reason(s): 
The Manatee County Property Management Grounds Department has been dedicated to enhancing the aesthetic 
appeal of medians and parks across the county through extensive landscaping and advanced irrigation systems. By 
collaborating with Green Construction Technologies, Inc, the department has successfully completed numerous 
projects, achieving remarkable results. As the beautification of Manatee County remains an ongoing endeavor, the 
upcoming focus is on revamping the Ola Mae Sims Dog Park. By introducing new irrigation solutions, the park will 
be equipped to preserve its greenery, preventing any withering that could compromise its visual appeal. The 
consistent utilization of Green Construction Technologies, Inc's irrigation products ensures a standardized system 
across the county, thereby optimizing efficiency and cost-effectiveness by eliminating the necessity for a diverse 
range of parts for various irrigation systems.  
 
Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service 
to the Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than July 3, 2024 for 
evaluation and consideration.  
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